
 
 

Library News and Events 
515-924-3680 or librarydirector@burtiowa.com 

 
Monday 9:00-12:00 & 1:00-6:00 

Wednesday 12:00-6:00, Friday 9:00-3:00, Saturday 9:30-11:30 
 

Join the Burt Public Library, ISU Extension and Outreach and Master Gardeners of Kossuth County for 
SEED EXCHANGE! Monday, March 4, 2024, 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM at the Burt Library.  Bring any 
labeled & fresh, unique or heirloom seeds to swap or just come for free seeds! Kossuth County Master 
Gardeners will give a brief presentation on composting & mulching. No cost to attend.  
 
Starting March 1st Fridays hours will now be 9am-3pm. 
 
Kids Craft Morning will be held on Saturday March 16th 10:00am – 11:30am. Fun crafts for kids along 
with a snack. Hope to see you then! 

City News and Events 
515-924-3618 or cityclerk@burtiowa.com 

The City of Burt has an ordinance requiring that you have numbers on your property. Now that 
there is a countywide service, they are asking that this be enforced, so they can find an address with 
better ease. The ordinance states that number must be in a conspicuous place to the street in figures 
not less than four inches in height and of a contrasting color with their background. 

Complaint forms are now available on the city website. www.burtiowa.com. Note that if they are not 
signed when they are turned in the council will not consider them.  

When needing to discuss city business with Employees (mayor and council included) please call or 
email, not text. Thank you.  

The City has updated their computer software! With this, it has the ability for you to have access to your  
own account! Follow these directions to sign up! 1.) Go to: https://burtiowa.frontdeskgworks.com/   
2.) Create new. 3.) Are you already receiving utility bills from us? CHOOSE YES. 4.) Then you will  
type in the account number and street address. Use the exact street address on your bill.  
 
By signing up for Front Desk not only will you have access to your own account, but you can also pay  
your bill, get email billing, and eventually once people get signed up, we will be able to send out notices 
and notifications this way. There is also a tab on our website labeled Front Desk where you can access this.  
 
A big thank you for all of those who participated in the focus groups. Your input is greatly appreciated.  
 
The Fire Department’s last Bingo night is March 15th. Hope to see you there.  
 
March 16th is the East Fork Walleye Club annual fish fry. Doors open at 5 at the Burt Activity 
Complex! Get your raffles ahead of time! Also, silent auction and children’s prizes. $25/ adult (18+) 
Children (17 and under) are free. This will NOT be cancelled due to any weather circumstances. 
Hope to see you there.  
 
Lions Club French Toast Breakfast toast breakfast 8-12:30 April 7th at the Activity Complex.  
 
Fit & Fab for Ladies! Every Sunday at 2pm and every Wednesday at 6:30pm in the old gym at the 
complex.  

 
 
 

mailto:cityclerk@burtiowa.com
http://www.burtiowa.com/
https://burtiowa.frontdeskgworks.com/


 

         
 

Interactive Calendar is available online at 
https://localendar.com/public/burtlibrary 
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